
Draft Minutes of the Deerfield Energy Committee  

July 27, 2023  

The Deerfield Energy Committee met on July 27, 2023, at the George B. White 
Building. 

Wes Golomb, chair, called the meeting to order at 5:39 PM. Also present were 
members Erroll Rhodes and Barbara Mathews. 

Mr. Rhodes moved to accept the minutes from the previous meeting, Mr. Golomb 
seconded and all voted in favor.


The committee continued its discussion of potential solar projects for town and 
school buildings and how to craft a presentation to the boards. It was thought best 
to approach each board separately about the possibilities for their projects. 


The committee will seek further information from the building superintendents of 
the town and school facilities to aid in drafting plans. 


Mr. Rhodes moved to adjourn at 6:45 pm, Mr. Golomb seconded and the vote in 
favor was unanimous. 

Respectfully submitted on September 11, 2023, 

Barbara Mathews 


Recording Clerk 


